From: Decan57

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Meadowlands Power Plant
Date: Monday, September 02, 2019 8:29:05 PM

Dear Governor Murphy,

I am imploring you to stop any further permits for the Meadowlands Power Plant in North Bergen. It is insane to
put the second largest polluter in an area that is so highly populated. This area of Bergen County has the highest
childhood asthma rates in the state. The plant will be located in an environmentally sensitive area. This is the
WRONG location for another polluter. No one in the area except Mr. Sacco wants this plant. It’s just plain wrong.
Please stop this bad proposal.

Mrs. Patricia DeCandia

520 Prospect Ave

Ridgefield NJ
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